
  

AURIC MINERALS CORP. 

Auric Minerals Announces Filing of Year End 2024 Financial 
Statements  

VANCOUVER, BC – December 26, 2024 – Auric Minerals Corp. (the “Company”) (CSE: AUMC) 
announces that on December 24, 2024 it filed its annual financial statements and related 
management’s discussion and analysis for the 12 months ended October 31, 2024.   These documents 
are available under the Company's profile on SEDAR+. 

For further information about Auric Minerals, please contact 
Chris Huggins 
+1-604-968-4844 
chris@greenwood.capital 

The Canadian Securities Exchange (operated by CNSX Markets Inc.) has neither approved 
nor disapproved of the contents of this press release. 
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